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Stop Hinkley Campaign calls on EDF Energy to abandon Hinkley Point C 
 

The Stop Hinkley Campaign will be holding a peaceful protest at 1pm today outside EDF Energy’s 

offices in King Square, Bridgwater and delivering the attached letter. 

Campaign Spokesperson, Roy Pumfrey said: 

“It clear from the press today (1) that Stop Hinkley Campaigners are not the only ones calling on 

EDF Energy to abandon Hinkley Point C. We are calling on EDF to scrap these plans as soon as 

possible so that communities in Somerset can get on with planning a sustainable energy future. The 

Government should stop taking UK energy policy down this nuclear cul-de-sac and get on with 

implementing a sensible renewable energy strategy.” 

(1) See http://www.no2nuclearpower.org.uk/news/15-february-2016/  

Stop Hinkley Contact:  

Roy Pumfrey email roy@stophinkley.org  

Tel: 01278 652089  

Mob: 07886 028 910 
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